

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO CHANCERY OFFICE

55 GOULD STREET TORONTO, CANADA, M58 1G1

May 2nd, 1978.

Most Reverend Daniel P. Reilly, Bishop of Norwich, 201 Broadway NORWICH Conn. 06360 U.S.A.

Dear Bishop Reilly:

Thank you for your kind letter of April 28th in which you indicate your decision to accept Father Bruno Primavera in the diocese of Norwich on a trial basis.

By this letter I signify our formal approval of the request of Father Bruno to minister as a priest in the Diocese of Norwich. Father Bruno will be free to accept an appointment for effectiveness on June 1st, 1978.

May I express our gratitude to you for your understanding and cooperation in providing Father Bruno with an opportunity to minister in his native State. It should be good for hom.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

(Most Rev.) Thomas B. Fulton, AUXILIARY BISHOP OF TORONTO.

+ Umuli Lutter